
 
 

 
SeaTac Municipal Court Closed on Tuesday February 5 

 
SeaTac, WA (February 4, 2019) The SeaTac Municipal Court will be closed tomorrow February 5, 
2019, due to inclement weather. The court closure means all DVMRT classes are cancelled for 
Tuesday. Judge Robert Hamilton ordered the closure to keep court staff and visitors safe due to 
predicted icy road conditions. 
 
Check the City of SeaTac website for the latest information on the Court Closure 
. 
If you are commuting outside of SeaTac, check out the latest weather impact information on King 
County Roads and King County Metro Transit by clicking on Emergency News. 
  
  
About the City of SeaTac: 
Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and 

Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,130*. The City is a vibrant community, 

economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma 

International Airport, (approximately three-square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  

*April 1, 2018 OFM 

### 
 
Media Contact:  Govt. Relations and Communications Manager Kyle Moore 206.973.4812 

        
 

http://www.seatacwa.gov/
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kcemergency.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7CLynne.Miller%40kingcounty.gov%7Cfe000403ebe246ab917c08d68ad1eaa2%7Cbae5059a76f049d7999672dfe95d69c7%7C0%7C0%7C636849031520083993&sdata=hCIN4Fn6RaX9kjqLVml%2FAvq1YiNEF9LzzyFWav9w3TY%3D&reserved=0

